
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 10 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another productive week in school comes to an 

end. On Wednesday our school paused to 

remember those who have died in service for 

their country. The children gathered outside, in 

socially distanced bubbles, to take part in the 

two-minute silence and they placed poppies 

down to mark our remembrance and thanks to 

the fallen for their sacrifice- thank you to 

everyone for making this such a powerful 

reflective moment. 

 

Thank you again for all your support in keeping our 

children and staff safe. Please may I remind you that if 

your child is feeling unwell, seek medical advice and if 

they are displaying any symptoms of Covid 19 - a new 

continuous cough, a raised temperature or loss of taste 

or smell, they should stay at home and call NHS 111.               

Have a wonderful weekend,  

Warmest Regards 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 

2021 

Term Ends: 

Wednesday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

  

The Maths Week Rock Out 2020 Challenge ends tomorrow, on 

Saturday 14th November – our children embraced it with 

enthusiasm and really got involved, answering lots of 

questions, we are very proud of them! 

And remember the competition is open until 7.30pm 

tomorrow! 

St. Gregory’s Remembers 

For our Remembrance Day ceremony the children made poppies 

to lay outside, and we were privileged to have  

Fr Jerry join us to share the story about St Martin of Tours, and lead a 

prayer, during what was a very special pause to honour the fallen.  

We would like to thank Mrs Cowell and her Year 6 helpers for the 

beautiful display in our entrance area. 

 

Shoebox Appeal 
Thank you to all those families who have already given in their Shoeboxes.  For 

those of you who are still putting one together, there is still time until 

30 November – just hand them in to the Office – Thank you. 

The Great Fire of London 

Year 1 worked in the outside play area while they learned 

about the Great Fire of London in 1666.  The fire started in a 

bakery in Pudding Lane so the children made dough twists 

(damper bread) to cook over an open fire.  The children really 

enjoyed themselves learning this history. 


